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April 8th, 2024, Lake Erie International High 
School will be CLOSED DUE TO THE SOLAR 
ECLIPSE! 

Max Laskar, Lake Erie's ELA teacher, 
choreographed a performing arts show 
at Baldwin Wallace called: Spatial 
Proximity 

Lake Erie International High 
School recognizes Black History 
Month. Ms. Edmonds, our Career 
Education & Technology 
Coordinator did a wonderful job 
of making a wall display which 
featured Lake Erie students 
recognizing African American 
inventors and their contributions 
to US society.  


